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Dear PTA Member, 

It’s a colossal pleasure for us to cordially invite you to attend the ‘Inauguration Ceremony’ of P. A. Inamdar 

Computer Centre at Sou. Vijayadevi Yadav English Medium School, Peth Vadgaon on 18
th

 October 2018. 

The Chief Guest for the programme is Hon. Mr. Avinash Subhedar Saheb, Collector & District Magistrate, 

Kolhapur and the President of the Programme is Hon. Mr. P.A. Inamdar Saheb, Patron of Education. 

Your presence will make the programme more significant as this lab is a meaningful addition to our motto of 

Creating Intelligence, Creating Lifelong Learners. 

Kindly report at 10:30 am. 

Thanking you, 

 

Regards,  

Director-Principal 

 


